
UPDATE: Thursday 12th June 2025 

ALL SERVICES will return to normal from Thursday 
12th June. There may be some delays on services due to 
stop and go traffic lights while roadworks are underway.

• AM and PM 54 (S458) Ostrich bus This bus will start 10 mins earlier to 
transfer with the Tinonee Bus at Burrell Creek.




